
From : Jesse Sandusky <jsandusky@apd.cityofalachua.org>

Subject : AEDs

To : Tara Malone <tmalone@cityofalachua.org>

Zimbra tmalone@apd.cityofalachua.org

AEDs
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1 attachment

Tara,

In follow-up to our conversation about AEDs. I spoke to a representative from Cardiac Science, the company we purchased our last
AEDs from. He advised that the government price for the Powerheart G5 fully automatic defibrillator is $1,495.00 per unit. The quoted
price is a government price based off of a contract. The representative will follow up with a formal quote for 8 units. I am currently
waiting to receive that quote and will forward it to you as soon as I have it.

Thanks,

Sgt. Jesse Sandusky
Criminal Investigations/Public Relations
Alachua Police Department
(386)462-1396
jsandusky@apd.cityofalachua.org
Click here to find us on Facebook!
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